KI Library Report Annual Meeting – June, 2021

The KI Library will be moving into the 21st Century under the leadership of retired Naval Commander Sean Patrick Boyle, former librarian of the Jewish Day School. Here are **some** of the changes we are excited to announce:

- Sean will be working closely with our religious school to increase Jewish Literacy for our students.
- Our library collection will become accessible online.
- As President for Schools, Synagogues, Centers and Public Libraries (SSCPL)
 Division, and Chair of the Association of Jewish Libraries Strategic Planning
 Committee, Sean will be sharing free and updated materials with our
 congregation and will work with the Adult Ed Committee to enhance our
 programs.

Sean, retired librarian Audrey Nolte, Religious School Director Shoshanna Hantman, Jewish Educator Mollie Hantman-Weill and KI Board Member_____ are participants of the newly formed library committee to strengthen our commitment to Jewish Life Long Learning. Regular updates will be provided through "What's New" and our temple bulletins. If you want to volunteer, contact Audrey Nolte to see how you can help.